
Dear Sir/Madam,

I was considerably disturbed by the above-mentioned plan. I moved to 
Hadley Wood in 1965 as it was convenient commuting distance from my 
barristers' chambers in the City but more so because of the location, 
surrounded by the Green Belt. The plan for 160 homes on the Green Belt 
would completely destroy the character of the area. I therefore strongly 
object to the above plan. I do not believe that Hadley Wood is a 
sustainable location for a new housing estate.

Kind regards,


